
As we come to the end of a busy Term 4, I’d like to take this opportunity to
thank you all for your continued support.

This term has been full of enriching events and activities, including World
Book Day, the Book Fair, our ever-popular Family Quiz Night, the school
disco, and Parents and Carers Evening. These occasions not only enhance
the children’s school experience but also highlight the strength and value of
our school community.

We’ve also had fantastic success in the sporting arena, with pupils
representing the school in football, rugby, athletics, chess, basketball, and
netball. A particular highlight was our girls’ football team, who once again
retained the South Gloucestershire Championship — a brilliant
achievement and a testament to their teamwork and determination.

Earlier this week, some members of our community celebrated Eid al-Fitr
— we hope they had a joyful and peaceful time. We also know that many of
our families will be celebrating Easter in the coming weeks, and we wish
you all a very happy Easter.

Looking ahead, there’s plenty to be excited about next term, including the
Year 4 residential camp, Year 6 SATs 🙂 , ukulele sessions in Blue Area,
and educational visits to Kingswood Museum, Chew Valley, and
Westonbirt.

I hope you all find time to rest and recharge over the next two weeks. We
look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 22nd April at
8:45am. Try not to eat too many chocolate eggs…!
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**Rearranged** 
Barrs Court PTFA's Colour Fun Run 

NEW DATE: Friday 6 June 25 @15:30

Tickets for Barrs Court PTFA's Colour Fun Run are now
on sale. The children will be completing an obstacle
course and raising money through sponsorship
towards the new Trim Trail equipment...and having lots
of fun at the same time!

For those of you who registered your child/ren for the
September 24 date (which was unfortunately
cancelled due to the weather), your tickets have been
transferred over to Friday 6 June and you will receive
email confirming this along with new tickets. 

You can register your child/ren by using the link below or scanning the QR code on the
poster:

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/DVCX

 

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/66999




Don’t forget to keep your child practising
their reading over the holiday — it really

does make a big difference. If your child is
in Key Stage 2, please also encourage them

to log in to TTRS and Spelling Shed
regularly. Just a little practice each day

can go a long way in keeping skills sharp
and building confidence.







TO BOOK ON ONE OF THE ABOVE COURSES PLEASE LOG ONTO

 HTTPS://SOUTHGLOS.CYCLEREADY.CO.UK/PUBLICBOOKING

https://southglos.cycleready.co.uk/publicbooking
https://southglos.cycleready.co.uk/publicbooking


HOW TO SIGN UP AND PAY: 

https://wema.org.uk/Easter-Sing

https://wema.org.uk/?ff_landing=99


We are hopeful that the school kitchen will be
fully operational at the start of Term 5, and we
apologise for the disruption experienced this
term.

The menu for Week 1 can be seen below. The
full menu for the remainder of the term can be
found on the website

https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/38942BCCBC8ACA3C537A6F167CBB362C.pdf


April 
Tuesday 22   - Term 5 first day nd

Wednesday 23  - Friday 25  - Year 4 Residential rd th

Monday 28  - Kingswood museum Ruby Classth

Tuesday 29  - SEND Coffee morning 9 - 10:30amth

May 
Thursday 1  - Kingswood museum Garnet Classst 

Friday 2   - Kingswood museum Jasper Classnd

Monday 5  - SCHOOL CLOSED BANK HOLIDAY th

Monday 12  - Thursday 15  - Year 6 SATsth th

Monday 19  - Chew Valley Reception Trip th

Tuesday 20  - Class Photographs th

Wednesday 21  - Westonbirt Blue Area Trip st

Thursday 22   - Reception 2025 induction evening 5:30-6:30pmnd

Friday 23  - Last day of term 5rd

June
Monday 2  - First day of term 6 nd

Friday 6th - PTFA Colour Run 
Friday 27  - SCHOOL CLOSE INSETth

July 
Friday 11th July - End of Year Disco and BBQ
Tuesday 22  - Last day of term 6nd

Key Dates for the diary 

Don’t forget to check out
Facebook for all the latest sports
reports and see what’s happening

in school each week. 

https://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps



